Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2020 5:25:31 PM

First name: Mark

Last name: Sheets

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

| have hiked the Great Burn (Hoodo Roadless Area) for at least 25 years. It is a place of great beauty, has
excellent fishing, camping and is a good place for hiking with solitude. This area should be recommended for
wilderness protection and no motorized access allowed. There are thousands of acres around that are available
for motorized recreation. This area is not needed to be released for motorized use! Please protect it for the
future.

My family when our kids were little used this area along the State Line trail to backpack into the lakes along the
boarder. These were of the distance that we could lake hop and our kids could handle the distances. As they
grew older we were able to return and they shared their memories.

I would like the entire roadless area recommended for wilderness designation. Management should not be a
cause for any of the area to be removed from this designation due to allowing motorized use.

Allowing the use of snowmobiles would be an excuse for not giving this area the possibility of wilderness
designation. This should not be allowed to happen and enforcement of non-motorized use should happen.

Kelly Creek should be listed as Wild and Scenic due to it's importance for trout spawning.

Other roadless areas along the State Line should also be protected from any road construction.

Thank you for receiving my comments to the revised forest plan.



